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Mrs. Norman ¥
Metcalfe,
Ceorgia.

. Williamson,

Dear Mrs. Williamson:

Your letter of July 26th to Dr. Maddry has
come in his absence from the office until the
latter part of August. I shall hold it for his
attention when he returns.

With regard to the July check which you
say did not reach you, I have looked up the

- correspondence regarding this matter and {ind

that Dr. lMaddry made an error in his detter of
July 10th to you when he stated that the payments
were to become effective July lst. I quote below
the action taken by the Foreign lMission Board on
July 10th:

"That Rev. and Mrs. Norman F. Williamson,
former missionaries to Japan, be paid an emergency
grant of $1,000.00 for one year, to be paid in
twelve equal instalments, this grant to be effective
as of August 1, 1941."

It may be that Dr. Maddry was thinking of the
$100.,00 which had already been sent to you as being
included in this grant. I am sorry that this mis-
take was made, but in this same mail you should
receive the check due August 1, 1941.

With all good wishes, I am
Sincerely yours,

Secretary to Dr. Maddry

E.P. BUXTON
TREASURER
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